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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Dr. Kyle Schumacher, Dr. Griff Powell, Co-Interim Superintendents,  
Board of Education 
 

FROM:  Daina Pflug, Business Manager 

DATE:  June 16, 2025 

RE: Approval of Contracts with Public Vendors that Exceed $1,000 Net 

Revenue  

 

The Board of Education is required to approve contracts with public vendors that 

are anticipated to exceed $1,000 in net revenue in the upcoming school year.  In 

the fall when we submit our budget to ISBE, we report the actual net revenues 

received from the previous school year. These vendors consist of school pictures, 

candy, candles, butter braids, student artwork, book fairs or fundraising cards 

companies.   

See attached list of vendors. 


